

GENESEO

COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #228

Where the future grows.

May 7, 2019

Dear West Carroll School Administrators/Board Members:

This letter serves as a formal recommendation for the Prairie State Insurance Cooperative. The Geneseo Community Unit School District #228 entered into the cooperative beginning July 1, 2015 and we intend to continue being a member of the cooperative into the indefinite future.

In the spring of 2015, the District conducted a Request for Proposal process for property casualty and workers compensation insurance services. Several vendors submitted proposals, conducted presentations, and were interviewed by our Board of Education. The District decision to hire the insurance services of PSIC and the Hanford Insurance Agency has proven to be a fiscally responsible decision, as our total insurance premiums decreased considerably. Along with our cost savings, we have been extremely pleased with our level of customer service and our relationship with the Hanford Insurance Agency throughout our time as a member of PSIC.

On behalf of the Geneseo CUSD #228, I speak very highly of the Prairie State Insurance Cooperative and the Hanford Insurance Agency, and I give them my highest recommendation. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call me 309-945-0401.

Sincerely

Tim Gronski, Chief School Business Official

Geneseo CUSD #228